
From Mrs Barber 
Mrs Mayo left us today to begin her maternity 

leave.  Her baby is due on Friday.  She received 

numerous gifts from the children, Governors and 

staff, she thanks you all for your generosity.  

We wish her a safe healthy delivery. 

 

Stars of the week   

Year 3 /4 — Laura 

For writing an excellent eco  

newsletter 

 

Year 2 – Lewis 

For persevering and showing his 

methods in mathematics. 

 

Year R / 1— Alfie B 

For improved sounding out during 

independent writing tasks. 

Week ending 12th May 2017 

Letters 

Transition—Year 4 

Worcester Cathedral—Whole School 

Sun Cream—Whole School 

Clarinet—Year 3 / 4 

Families/Circus/Club Flyers—Whole 

school 

 

We are a finalist in  

Primary School of  

the Year Event 

 The Worcester  

Education awards. 

Children’s University 

The first Children’s University Graduation will be on 

Wednesday 5th July at 4.00 pm. Afternoon tea will 

be served then a ceremony at 5.00 pm.  Children 

who have reached Bronze, Silver or Gold will be  

eligible to attend.  More details next term. 

Many Happy Returns to: 

Linden 

Hollie P 

Finlay M 

who celebrates their  birthdays 

this week. 
 

Year 2 

Statutory Tests 

are being tackled 

over the next 2 

weeks. 

Date and Time changes 

New Reception 2017 Meeting Wednesday 24th 

May instead of 25th May. 

End of term FUSS Disco 2.00-4.00 pm (not 3 

pm) on Friday 21st July  

FUSS SUMMER EVENT 

FUSS are hoping to run a fun 

sports afternoon on an “It’s a 

knockout style” theme on  

Sunday 25th June 3.00-5.00 

pm.  This will be dependent on 

parental support.  Please can 

you contact Joanne Gardner or 

Mrs Tullett if you are able to 

help organise this.  If you 

know of any organisations who 

may donate raffle prizes 

please let us know.  Next 

meeting 24th May 7.45 pm at 

The Oak   Please come along.   

School Photographs 

Class and Leavers photographs will be  

taken on Friday 19th May am.  These will 

then be available to order online. 


